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Commissioner Weaver to Update District 2  

on North Carroll High School Project 

 
Westminster, MD – Tuesday, September 26, 2017 – Richard Weaver, Carroll County 

Commissioner, District 2, announced he will make a presentation during the Hampstead Town Council 

meeting on Tuesday, October 10, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. The presentation will update citizens on the current 

status of plans for the former North Carroll High School facility.  

 

North Carroll High School Updates from Commissioner Weaver: 

 Signage 

 Recreation & Parks (including fields, gyms, courts and auditorium) 

 Sheriff’s Plan 

 Board of Education Relocation 

 

Commissioner Weaver hopes citizens will attend the meeting as it is a great opportunity to ask 

questions and share concerns, thoughts, and ideas with the Commissioner.  All are welcome. 

 

Tuesday, October 10, 2017 from 7:30 pm 

Hampstead Town Hall 

1034 S Carroll Street 

Hampstead, MD 21074 
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